
BRETT GLADSTONE 
PARTNER 
DIRECT DIAL (41 5) 995-5065 
DIRECT FAX (415) 995-35 17 
E-MAIL BGladstone@hansonbridgett.com 

October 16, 2017 

VIA HAND DELIVERY AND E-MAIL 

Ms. Angela Calvillo 
Clerk of the Board of Supervisors 
1 Dr. Carlton 8. Goodlett Place 
City Hall, Room 244 
San Francisco CA 94102-4689 

Re: 2505 Noriega Street (Apothecarium) 
Our File No. 33465. 1 

Dear Ms. Calvillo: 

@ HansonBridgett 

We represent PNB Noriega, the holder of the conditional use permit for the proposed 
Apothecarium at 2505 Noriega Street (Planning Case No. 2014-003153CUA). We respectfully 
request a two week continuance of the Motion on the Board's calendar as File No. 171083 for 
tomorrow's meeting to adopt findings related to the Conditional Use Authorization ("Findings"). 

We request this continuance for the following reasons: 

1. The posting of the Findings were expected at the start or middle of last week, so we 
could have more of a chance to assess them. Instead, we viewed them Friday October 
13, 2017 when the Agenda was posted. As a result, we were given about one and a half 
business days to review the Findings. 

2. We would like to be given the time to review the video of the hearing to be able to 
assess whether the Findings are accurate. 

Thank you for your consideration . 

Very truly yours, 

cc: Members, Board of Supervisors 

Hanson Bridgett LLP 
425 Market Street , 26th Floor, San Francisco, CA 94105 hansonbridgett.com 

13884080.1 


